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Heller Statement on the Death of Osama bin Laden 

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the death of Osama bin Laden.

“First, I want to thank our men and women in uniform.  Justice has been done and this is a great day for America. While the War on Terror is not over, I want to compliment President Obama and President Bush for their continued commitment to bring this chapter to a successful conclusion,” said Heller. 
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